From: Brad Bohlander <bcbohlan@ncsu.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 1:00 PM
To: McFarland, Michael B.

Cc: Curran, Joel; White, Rick

Subject: Re: draft for review

Thanks. Could the second sentence be misinterpreted as any support of HB2?

Also, I don't think we need the third graph. I believe both universities have stated (and we state again below)
that we support all who come to campus, including those to compete. I'd like us to remain in control and not
seem to have to work with the conference to accomplish these goals. Thoughts?

On Wed, Sep 14, 2016 at 12:55 PM, McFarland, Michael B. <mike mcfarland@unc.edu> wrote:

Brad Bohlander

Chief Communications Officer

AVC for University Communications
NC State University

919-515-7373



